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Mr. James F. Klapproth
Manager, Fuels & Facilities Licensing
General Electric Company
P.O. Box 780, MC J26 1

Wilmington, NC 28402

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR EXTENSION FOR RESPONSE TO NRC GENERIC LETTER 95-01,
'

"HRC STAFF TECHNICAL POSITION OF FIRE PROTECTION FOR FUEL CYCLE
FACILITIES"

Dear Mr. Klapproth:

This acknowledges receipt of your letter dated February 15, 1995, in which you a

requested an extension until March 15, 1995, to respond to the subject letter ;

and for me to confirm that licensees are not required to demonstrate '

compliance with Positions 9 and 10 of the NRC staff's technical position of
fire protection for fuel cycle facilities.

iAs discussed with you on February 14, 1995, recipients of the subject letter
are not required to demonstrate compliance with Positions 9 and 10 and the
purpose of the subject letter is to perform a survey of fire protection
programs currently in place at licensed fuel cycle facilities.

Your request for an extension until March 15, 1995, to respond to the subject
letter is granted.

;

Sincerely, !
Original Signed by: |

Robert C. Pierson, Chief I

Licensing Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety

and Safeguards, NMSS
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